
 

 

Year 3/4 Girls Football Festival 

On Friday 6th October 2023, 10 girls 

from Year 3 and 4 came together to 

take part in the Y3/4 Football Festival 

which was held at Southfields Academy. 

This day was an initiative by AFC 

Wimbledon as they encourage girls to 

get involved in football. 

 

 

 

Our girls participated in 

5 different skill-based 

activities that focused on 

dribbling, passing and 

shooting. We then 

played 2 small-sided 

matches against 

Riversdale Primary 

School in which we won 1 

and drew the other.   

 

 

The girls left the day with huge 

smiles on their faces and some 

even committed to heading 

down to AFC Wimbledon for 

Wednesdays and Saturday 

which is when they run their 

junior girls’ sessions.  

A big thank you to the students 

who came along and also the 

parent volunteers! 

 

 

 


